
 
 

 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 
H.M. KING ABDULLAH II RECEIVED PIAGGIO GROUP  
CHAIRMAN ROBERTO COLANINNO 
 
30 January 2012 – His Majesty King Abdullah II of Jordan yesterday received the 
Chairman of the Piaggio Group, Roberto Colaninno, on a private visit. 
 
Mr Colaninno was accompanied by the Group Deputy Chairman, Matteo Colaninno, and 
Immsi Group CEO and General Manager Michele Colaninno. 
  
The meeting was held in Amman during a visit to Jordan in connection with the 
international strategies of the Piaggio Group. 
  
During the meeting, Roberto Colaninno presented King Abdullah with the fleet of Moto 
Guzzi California 1100cc motorbikes developed specifically for the Royal escort. 
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